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The Ambassador of the United States of America to the
Secretary of State for Externat Affairs

THE FOREIGN SERVICE oF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
No. 191

The Ambassador of the United States of America presents his complimen
to His Excellency the Secretary of State for External Affairs and with referent
to the Secretary of State's note No. D-345 of December 12, 1951, has the hont
to state that the United States Government is agreeable to the condition th.
the overall administrative control for the re-supply of the Joint Arctic weathE
stations will be retained by the Royal Canadian Air Force.

United States Embassy,
Ottawa, February 7, 1952.

S. W.


